From: fon Shacklock |

Sent:
To:
Cc:
Subject: 2022/5230/L (289 Camden High Street)

Dear Nick,

T am writing to comment on planning application 2022/5230/L (Lock Keepers Cottage , 289 Camden High
Street).

I am supportive of the proposals and I feel that my earlier comments have been accurately reflected in the
planning statement.

1 would like you to pay particular attention to paragraphs 8.7 and 8.8 of the planning statement as it is
important that the coffee operators hold discussions with the council and with Interested Parties before

commencement of any artwork designs.

I recommend that you attach a planning condition to this application to ensure that discussions take place
with the Interested Parties regarding both the artwork design and the revisions to the Management Plan.

Regards,

lan Shacklock
Friends of Regent's Canal



